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COUNTY
HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES DIVISION

January 3, 2025

Tandra Davis, Town Manager
Town of Dundee

P.O. Box 1000

Dundee, FL 33838

Re: FY 2025-2026 CDBG Allocation (Estimated)
Dear Tandra Davis:

Enclosed please find the Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Request for
Municipal Partner Proposals application for FY 2025-2026. Please submit a schedule with
your application that indicates the dates of your project’s public hearing and any citizen
input/participation as a result of the hearing. This information will satisfy citizen
participation requirements for this year’s CDBG project. Based on the accepted HUD-
based formula for your community, your allocation was estimated using the FY 2024-2025
figures and will be updated and formalized when we receive the FY 2025-2026 approved
allocation from HUD. For planning purposes please use the amount of $30,953.00 for FY
2025-2026 plus roll over funding if applicable.

Each municipal partner is required by federal regulations to hold a public hearing
concerning your proposed expenditure of CDBG funds. To allow sufficient time for your
required public hearings, the due date for your proposal is 12:00 Noon on Wednesday
March 12, 2025.

The Housing and Neighborhood Development staff is available to answer questions and
provide technical assistance from 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday. You may
schedule an appointment with Kelly Carter, by calling (863) 534-5243.

Sincerely,

Housing and Neighborhood Development



